
 

 

Project : Where Will Our Journey Take Us? 

We launched our new topic with a paper boat challenge. The children really enjoyed 
making origami boats, racing them outside in water trays and testing them for how 
much load they could carry. 

History 

This term we will be learning about the Anglo-Saxon and Viking Invasions. We have 
started with plotting key events on a time line over a thousand year period in British 
history, when Britain was invaded by Romans, Anglo-Saxons, Vikings and finally 
Normans in 1066! We will be exploring the impact of these invasions on Britain. 

English 

Our new class book is called ‘Floodland’ and we have begun by unpicking the first 
few chapters and starting to collect evidence about Characters. 

 

Reminder: If you couldn’t make the Morfa Bay meeting, there is a pre-
recorded Power Point available to watch on Google Classroom. 
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